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May 30, 2024 
 

 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 24-46 
 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
           

TENNESSEE-TOMBIGBEE WATERWAY, ALICEVILLE LAKE, MS  
 

SCHEDULED TEMPORARY CHANNEL OBSTRUCTION 
ALICEVILLE LAKE, RIVER MILE 331.0 

 
Notice is given to mariners that Sea O.G. will be rolling cargo off barges at Leroy’s Landing 

near river mile 331.0 (right-descending bank). Offloading operations are expected to begin at 0700 and 
conclude at 1900 on June 5, 2024. The tow will extend approximately 200-ft into the channel from the 
west bank and will be required remain stationary for the duration of the roll-off. 

 
Mariners are requested to exercise caution while traversing the area and commercial vessels are 

urged to refrain from passing until offloading is complete. 
 

For further information regarding this work, please contact one of the following parties: 
 
- M/V Brittany Lynn on VHF-FM Channel 68 or at (985) 519-4866 
- David Soriano with Sea O.G. at (702) 281-9795 
- Roger Wilson, Jr. at the Tennessee-Tombigbee Project Management Office at (662) 245-

5486. 
 
 
 
                                                                                  
 

RYAN P. REICH, P.E. 
                                                                                  Chief, Inland Navigation Section 
 

Notice to Navigation interests 
 

BUILDING STRONG ® U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 
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